Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Weakley County School Nurses would like to welcome your child to Kindergarten! With all the excitement of the beginning of school, the paperwork alone can seem overwhelming. It is important that we know of any medical problems that your child could experience during the school day. We believe that healthy children are better learners. We hope you can use these tips to help make this transition easier.

Please let us know about any medication or food allergies that your child may have. In your paperwork you will find a permission form for your child to take Tylenol or Ibuprofen and cough drops. This is important because your child could run a high temperature at school, and unfortunately, we have trouble getting in touch with parents at times.

If your child has asthma, please ask your doctor for extra supplies for school such as inhalers, tubing and Albuterol/Xopenex. We have nebulizers in the schools, but we need your child's supplies. It would also be helpful to have an extra pair of pants and underwear, if your child is prone to have accidents.

If your child has a temperature, do not send them to school. Not only will this benefit your child, but it will hopefully keep the spread of illness to a minimum. If your home phone number or work number changes during the school year, please update this information with your school. This will ensure that we can reach you in a timely manner in the event of an emergency.

We look forward to serving the children of Weakley County this upcoming school year. Please feel free to contact your school nurse with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Beth Kempton, RN - Supervisor
kemptonb@k12tn.net

731-587-4805

Westview High School

Holly Spaulding, LPN

spauldingh@k12tn.net

731-364-3401

Dresden Elementary School

731-364-2407

Dresden Middle School

Jennifer Brown, LPN

brownj11@k12tn.net 731-587-2346

Martin Middle School

Tammy Collins, LPN

collinst1@k12tn.net

731-648-5351 Gleason School

Teresa Lemons, LPN

<u>lemonst@k12tn.net</u> 731-587-9033

Martin Primary School

731-587-2290

Martin Elementary School

Tammy Marlar, LPN

marlart@k12tn.net 731-235-3424, ext. 19

Greenfield School

Diane Lillegard, RN

lillegardd@k12tn.net

731-364-2949

Dresden High School

Alternative School

Cindy Vincent, LPN

vincentc21@k12tn.net 731-456-2672, ext. 207

Sharon School